
RCW 85.06.560  Payment of preliminary expense where proceedings 
are dropped—Notice to present claims—Registration.  The county 
auditor of any county in which such drainage district is located upon 
the written request of any holder or owner of any such warrant, order, 
voucher, or other evidence of indebtedness, mentioned in the preceding 
section, shall forthwith cause to be published in the newspaper doing 
the county printing, if any such there be, and if not, then in some 
newspaper of general circulation in the county, a notice directing any 
and all holders or owners of any such warrants, orders, vouchers, or 
other evidences of indebtedness, to present the same to him or her, at 
his or her office, for registration within ninety days from the date 
of the first publication of such notice; and such notice shall be 
published once a week for six consecutive weeks. Said notice shall be 
directed to all holders and owners of warrants, orders, vouchers, or 
other evidences of indebtedness issued by the drainage commissioners 
of the particular district giving its name and number, and shall 
designate the character of the warrants, orders, vouchers, or other 
evidences of indebtedness, the registration of which is called for by 
said notice. Upon the presentation to him or her of such warrants, 
orders, vouchers, or other evidences of indebtedness, the county 
auditor shall register the same in a separate book to be kept for that 
purpose, showing the date of registration, the date of issue, the 
purpose of issue when the same is shown upon the face, the name of the 
person by whom presented, and the face value thereof. Any such 
warrants, orders, vouchers, or other evidences of indebtedness, not 
presented within the time prescribed in such notice, shall not share 
in the benefits of RCW 85.06.550 through 85.06.630, and no assessment 
or reassessment shall thereafter be made for the purpose of paying the 
same.  [2013 c 23 § 399; 1903 c 67 § 2; RRS § 4493. Formerly RCW 
85.04.715.]

Certified on 9/1/2023 RCW 85.06.560 Page 1


		2023-11-04T20:02:26-0700
	Electronic transmittal




